
 
From: "Cell Phone MN" <+16124137064>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2021 1:43 PM 
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (1 minute and 34 seconds) 
 

Hello.  My name is Linda Bashop.  I live at 210 Fifth Street East, Saint Paul.  I understand that council 

item is coming up tomorrow that is requiring a vote to convert public or public park land to the 

water company, which I think goes against the charter that is laid out for the council to adhere to.  

And it looks like all seven council members are voting to approve that decision, and I want to go on 

record to say that they don't have the right to do that without the public citizens of Saint Paul. You 

need to change the charter if you want to do that, and that would require a citizen vote.  So, you're 

going against the charter if you could convert public park land for that kind of purpose.   Thank you. 

You received a voice mail from "Cell Phone MN". 

 

 

 
 

Thank you for using Transcription! If you don't see a transcript above, it's because the audio quality was not 

clear enough to transcribe. 
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